Town Of Auburn
Board of Cemetery Trustees

April 4, 2017
Members Present: Don Dollard, Scott Norris, Don Marzloff
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm.
Minutes of the Mar. 28, 2017 meeting were reviewed.
Mr. Marzloff moved to accept the minutes.
Mr. Norris seconded the motion. Motion approved.

The cemetery regulation section 5a regarding the width of memorials
was reviewed the consensus being larger lots could support wider
memorials and all memorials should adhere to a common height and
thickness standard.

It was also agreed these minutes should document that the Robie
family memorials were returned to the Robie Family Cemetery on

May 6, 2016.

Also under advisement is an informal suggestion a new flag pole should
be obtained for the Auburn Village Cemetery.

The next meeting of the trustees is planned for 7:00pm Tues. Apr.11,
2017

Mr. Marzloff moved to adjourn at 8:30pm.

Mr. Norris seconded. Motion approved.






